Choral Booster Meeting Notes 5/7/2018

Meeting called to order at 7:05

Attending members: Alice Key, Kim Wohltmann, Beth Howe, Debbie Parrott, Matt Stewart, Berenice Stewart, Trish Palmer,
Lauren MacBlane, Judi Ohde, Tracy Coogle, Krista Hill

General Business
The April meeting minutes were approved.

Committee chairs and executive board should pass down all information to next years filling position by June 15. All new
positions start 7/1/18. Audit is mailed in at end of September.

Mr. Clatterbuck asked for additional bookcases for music storage. They were ordered from Home Depot and will be
delivered, as were extra laser printer ink cartridges. The shells arrived and have been put together and are ready for May
concert.

A unanimous vote was taken to approve the 2018-19 Board.

Reports from Executive Board

Treasurer: Judi Ohde- Deposits were made from Yankee Candle, miscellaneous donations, spirit night, Kroger gift receipts
and a program ad in the total amount of $2,806.42. Check were written to Mr. Clatterbuck for travel, Yankee Candle, Wenger
Corp for the acoustic shells, and for sheet music in the total amount of $11,184.91. Ending balance is $11,196.77. All
reimbursement requests need to be submitted to Judy by the end of June.

Membership: Debbie Parrott- no updates, small checks possibly still coming in for Yankee Candle.

Reports from Committee Chairs

Banquet- Lauren MacBlane and Tracy Coogle- Volunteers are needed to work on banquet set up and clean up. We can
possibly ask students to help set up. Encourage board members to sign up. We still need more donations of door prizes. Kim
volunteered her plants for the stage if needed. Food tickets will be done away with. Senior gifts include blankets, stadium
cups and candy, string bags. There was extra vanilla cake left over last year so we will order 3 chocolate and 2 yellow cakes
this year. A suggestion was made to buy polyester red and black tablecloths to use this year and moving forward.

Choral Director’s Report
Debut dress rehearsal will be on Thursday, May 17th from 4-5:30. Spring concert is on Sunday May 20th at 3. Boys meet at 2

and girls at 2:15 in formal attire. Auditions for barbershop quartets are for girls on May 21 at 4 and for boys on May 24 at 4.
Madrigals perform at Summerhill at Stonypoint on Tuesday May 22, meet at 6:45 for 7:15 performance, wearing formals.
Acapella will perform at the Flying Squirrels baseball game on Tuesday May 29, meet at 6 and will receive tickets to sell to
family and friends. Choral Banquet is Thursday May 31 at 6.

Meeting adjourned at 7:39



